Dana Weekly Message 9.7.20

Kiana Brede Clark <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sun 9/6/2020 8:00 AM
To: Kevin Corrinet <KCorrinet@wiseburn.org>

Dear Dana Families,

| hope everyone is staying safe and hydrated in this extreme heat. After an exciting first week of school, I am grateful our families have a 3 day weekend to
recharge and prepare for week 2. | know last week we faced some technical challenges and | want to express my sincere gratitude for your patience and
flexibility. As we continue to learn together, | am confident these challenges will dwindle and soon we will be in a seamless routine and groove.

The highlight of my week was seeing so many families and students participate in our virtual Back to School Night. Thank you for adjusting to our new
format and finding ways to connect with our staff, even in a virtual setting. | appreciated all of the poignant questions and obvious support of your
children.

Please note that this week marks the beginning of our distance learning bell schedule with a 2:45 pm dismissal. The bell schedule can be found here and
Tuesday does follow our block schedule model. All schedules can also be found on the Dana website under the “About Us" tab.

| wish everyone a wonderful second week of school! And please see the note below from our awesome PTSA.

Note from PTSA:

We hope you and your student(s) had a great first week at Dana. It is very important to show our united commitment to our students and teachers. Please join PTSA
today! Our first Restaurant Fun-Raiser is this Tuesday 9/8 at Chipotle (5330 Rosecrans, Hawthorne). Use the promo code on the flyer if you want to order on the app!
We hope you will attend our first PTSA Open Association Meeting of the year on Thursday 9/10 at 7:00pm. Please rsvp at bit.ly/ptsameeting91020 so we can send
you a link to our Zoom meeting. Finally, we still have planers available. You can order on the PTSA website at bit.ly/PTSADana https://youtu.be/0OxM6e6woNcY

Take care,
Kiana Clark

Richard Henry Dana Middle School would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Richard Henry Dana Middle School
directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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